
 

   

 
Ref. No : TIAD/23-24/CIR/C022                                           May 4th , 2023 

CIRCULAR 

 

Dear All 
 

College will remain closed on 5th May 2023 on account of Buddha Purnima. 
College will be re-open from 6th May as earlier. 
 
May lord Buddha gives you the power to stay calm and focused during your tough 
phases and fill you with humility and gratitude during the best days of your life. 

 
 
 
 
 

Dr. Madhu Aggrawal 
Director 
Tecnia Institute of Art & Design 
 
 
 


